
Maine’s Most Popular Bluegrass Band! 

 

The Katahdin Valley Boys 

Back by Popular Demand! 

Sunday, July 13, 2025 – 3:00 p.m. 

First Congregational Church of Searsport 

8 Church Street    207-548-0327 

FMI: fccsoffice@icloud.com  / searsportfcc.org 

Admission is by Donation. Proceeds from the FCC Music Ministry’s 

2025 Concert Series help to support all of our Music Programs, as 

well as various Local Community Assistance Programs.  

Thank you for your support. 


